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Polling District and Polling Station Review 
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Partner information pack  

Introduction 

North Yorkshire Council are required to carry out a consultation with North Yorkshire 

residents and stakeholders about the council's proposal for the polling districts and location 

of polling stations in every parliamentary constituency in North Yorkshire.  

There are 888 polling districts under review.  

We want to seek the views of the public on the proposals and, in particular, engage with 

seldom heard groups who have specific needs and may find it difficult to travel to/ access 

their local polling station. We also want to hear the views of elected representatives – NYC 

members, MPs and parish councils. 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is the ask of you? 

North Yorkshire Council wants to encourage as many people as possible to take part in this 

consultation – and we need your help! 

You are receiving this pack as the representative of an organisation who we hope may be 

able to help us engage with your audiences. In this pack you will find any overview of the 

public campaign, and assets to help you promote it. 

Please help us by sharing with your networks, groups, and contacts. This pack is designed 

to help by providing content for you to share if possible – in it you will find wording to copy 

and paste, and images to use on social media. 

The survey is also available as a paper copy and other accessible formats and languages 

can be requested. 

Please email elections@northyorks.gov.uk to do so. 
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